
Elm and Hampshire Plaza
Opening Celebration!

The City of Cambridge invites you to celebrate the 
re-opening of Elm and Hampshire Plaza!

September 26, 2015
2:00 P.M. to 3:30 P.M.

The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City may 
provide auxiliary aids and services, written materials in alternative formats, and 
reasonable modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with 
disabilities. For information contact: Gary Chan, 617-349-4603, TTY 617-349-4621.

For more information, please contact Gary Chan at 617-349-4603, or 
email gchan@cambridgema.gov. 
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Come celebrate 
with your 
neighbors and 
enjoy food and 
fun!


